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Today’s Program 

Estate and Charitable Planning 

Dr. Jeffrey W. Steed 

Dr. Jeff Steed joined the 

University of Texas at 

Arlington in February, 

2013.  Jeff is responsible for 

all gift planning activities 

for UT Arlington including 

working with prospective 

donors on gift plan 

development, existing 

planned gift donors, 

professional advisors as a 

gift planning resource, and other responsibilities. 

Prior to moving to Texas, he was the Vice President 

of the Arkansas Baptist Foundation in Little Rock for 

over ten years where he worked in the area of gift 

planning, investment management, administration, 

marketing, trustee responsibilities and other areas.  

Jeff has also served on the adjunct faculty of two 

colleges as a business instructor.  He has authored 

several articles in the area of gift planning and 

nonprofit leadership for various publications. 

In addition to a Doctorate of Ministry from the 

Gordon-Conwell Theological Seminary; Jeff has a 

Master of Divinity from Southwestern Baptist 

Theological Seminary; an MBA in Finance and a 

BBA in Finance from the University of Texas at 

Arlington.  

Jeff and his wife Shana have been married for 

twenty-two years. They live in Mansfield with their 

two children, Whitney and Corey.  

Please join me in a Warm Sunrise Rotary Welcome 

for Dr. Jeffrey Steed. 

 

 

Programs 

August 29 Dr. Jeffrey Steed - Estate and Charitable 

  Planning   

September 5 TBD 

September 12 TBD 

 

Greeters  
August 29  Stan Ehresmann (1), Don Ferrell (2) 

Shane Ferrell, Dale Doak 

September 5  Belinda Gist (1), Mark Gist(2) Jake 

Hardin, Gay Gibbs 

September 12  Al HethCock (1), Matt Hines (2) Dub 

Hirst, Bill Harnegel 

 (1) Prayer and Pledge (2) Introduce  

 Visitors 

Finors  
August 22  Doug Stewart 

September 5  Jack Thornton 

September 12  Bill Verkest 

 

Flag Work Days  

Remember there are two upcoming 

Flag Days. Sign up to work to put the 

flags out in the morning. Or pick them 

up in the afternoon at 6pm. Be sure to 

coordinate with your route captain. 

 

September 1 - Labor Day 

September 11 - Patriots Day 

 
The first Labor Day was held in 1882. Its origins stem 

from the desire of the Central Labor Union to create a 

holiday for workers. It became a federal holiday in 1894. 

It was originally intended that the day would be filled with 

a street parade to allow the public to appreciate the work 

of the trade and labor organizations. After the parade, a 

festival was to be held to amuse local workers and their 

families. In later years, prominent men and women held 

speeches. This is less common now, but is sometimes seen 

in election years. One of the reasons for choosing to 

celebrate this on the first Monday in September was to add 

a holiday in the long gap between Independence Day and 

Thanksgiving. 


